
11/25/69 

Dear Cyril, 

Hasty acknowitedgement of your kind note of the 21st, which I'll also 

communicate to Bud. 

We are breaking my actions into two lases, one dealing with the 

suppressed "ing/Ray case, which will be filed closed to immediately, and the 

other with JFK, where we are proceeding with more painstaking care. However, it 

should be ready not far in the future. 

I now have in my possession whet is, I think, even more completely 

beyond belief and more utterly destructive to the official posture, story and 

the integrity of so many involved than enything else, including what 
I  mine1 from 

the panel report. I do not went to mail it— and it is more then one thing, being 

several that dovetail with utmost perfection. I again remind you (I'm not pushing) 

that if you are ever near here you should glance at some of this, for you have a 

technical knowledge none of us has and if you have time to ruminate it may to 

a better cud than if I chew it alone. 

I also would like to ask a simple favor of you. I would like copies 

of the human skeleton with the bones identified, front and back, but small in 

size, as you might use in teacning, say on letter—sized paper. I could also use 
one such of tea head alone. 	immeaitJte interest is in the chest, fore and eft, 

end I'll nave secondary immediate interest in lower—face—scapula area. Both cases, 

not ugly JFK. 

Bud and 1  have pretty much agreed on the medical es-ect of the case, 

the part in whicg we both want to use you. It is the other things that we are 

still working on. There is one final decision to be made on the medical aspect, 

but I anticipate we will reslve it at out next meeting. 

Best, 



CYRIL H. WECHT, M.D., LL. B. 

1417 FRICK BUILDING 

PITTSBURGH, PENNSYLVANIA 15219 

281-9090 

FORENSIC PATHOLOGY 

LEGAL MEDICINE 

21 November 1969 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 8 
Frederick, Md. 

Dear Harold: 

Thank you for your letter of 7 November 1969. 
I believe that your evaluation of Finck is 
essentially correct. 

I am pleased to learn that you are continuing to 
build up your case and that Bud will be your 
attorney. Please keep me posted and let me know 
when your presentation has been fully planned. 
Then, we can consider the possibility of my 
testifying in your behalf. 

You certainly have put in a formidable amount of 
time and effort in this tragic and almost unbelievable 
affair, and I only hope that you meet with some 
success in the future. 

With kind regards. 

Sincerely, 

Cyrij//ii. Wecht, M.D., J.D. 

CHW/njs 


